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From: Kapusta-Pofahl, Karen
To: Police Civilian Oversight Board
Subject: FW: an article on De-Policing Transportation
Date: Friday, May 21, 2021 8:39:25 AM
Attachments: De-Policing Transportation.pdf

 
 
From: Janice Knapp-Cordes <janice.knappcordes@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 4:42 PM
To: jrousseau@strangpatteson.com; Kapusta-Pofahl, Karen <KKapusta-Pofahl@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: an article on De-Policing Transportation
 

 

Last December I found this article in the Sierra Club magazine and thought it worth sending to
the Police and Fire Commision, the Civilian Oversight Board, and the Community Response
Team. 
 
(I just learned that the Community Response Team doesn't yet exist but has been greenlit by
the Finance Committee.)
 
I hope members of both the Commission and the Board will take the time to read and discuss
this idea.
 
Thank you.
Janice Knapp-Cordes
 
--
Janice Knapp-Cordes
615 W. Main Street #210
Madison, WI  53703
608.630.9088  
cell:  608.977.1867
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